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Enel Colombia S.A. E.S.P. provides a scope of the information published on 
February 5, 2024, and confirms that on February 29 at 7 am, through a 
conference call with the market, it will announce the main operational and 
financial results of the Company corresponding to the year 2023. 
 
To follow the presentation online please use the following URL: 
https://rb.gy/vjo20t 

 

Following the conference, a transcript of the presentation (in Spanish and 
English) will be made available on Enel Colombia's website in the Investors 
section. For further information, please contact the Investor Relations Department 
at the following e-mail address: IR.Colombia@enel.com. 
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